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27 July 2011

It i with profound shock and disbelief that I hawve learnt of the
tragic bomb- attacks in Oslo-and the mass shooting at the Youtiv
Camp onw Utoya Island o 23 July, 2011 that claimed lives of
irnwnocent Norwegians.

Tervorist attucks must be condenmmned in the strongest terms ands
their perbetrators promptly brought to- book. Such heinous acty
conv never be justifled and have no-place inthe civiliged world.

Therefore on behalf of the Government and People of Kevwa and,
o my oww behalf; I wish to-conwey to-Your Majesty and throughv
yow to- the Government and People of Norway owr deepest
condolences:

At thiy difficlt moment, ouwr sympathies ave with the families of
the victimy and we pray that the Almighty God will rest the souly

Please accept Your Majesty the assuwvances of wy highest

/ MwaiKibaki
PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA

H.M. King Harald V

kingdomw of Norway
Oslo-



